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27th July 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Re: Flooding 

 

As you will know by now many of our classrooms were flooded on Thursday night and I 

thought you would like to have a quick update on what is happening. 

 

 On Friday staff moved furniture to create temporary classrooms in the hall and 

in the library  

 On Saturday contractors came out and cleared the drains on the playground  

 The Loss Adjuster visited us today and has agreed to the work starting to 

replace the damaged flooring 

 Dehumidifiers are due to be delivered this evening to help the school dry out 

quicker 

 Some classes have moved to different rooms so that none of the children are in 

damp rooms 

 Tomorrow I will have a meeting with contractors to agree a time scale for the 

repairs 

 

Thank you to all of you who have offered to help and have been so supportive during 

this difficult time.  We are working hard to get our school back to normal! 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

J. Digweed 

Headteacher 
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